
Upcoming
Important Dates

September 11:
  PTO Meeting 7:00-8:00
  Hylen Souders Library

September 17:
  No School-Staff Professional
  Development

September 24-28:
  Homecoming Week

September 27:
  Parent-Teacher Conferences 4-8

September 28:
  All Pro Dads @ 7:45

October 2:
  Fall Pictures

Are you looking for a way that you can make a positive 
impact in Big Walnut Schools?  The district is in high 

need of substitute bus drivers.  If interested, please visit 
the job posting at 

www.bwls.net/EmploymentOpportunities.aspx
Free training will be provided to help eligible candidates 
meet license requirements.  If you have any questions 

about substitute driving, please contact Ron McClure at 
740-965-8967

Quote of The Week:
“The world is full of ideas. Big ones, 

small ones. Good ones, bad ones. Some 

think this...others think that.”

Ed Vere in How to Be a Lion.

September 7, 2018

Dear Souders’ Families:

I know mornings can be especially busy especially when you have a sick child at home. When your 
child is sick, please report the absence by calling the main office line or submitting the online form. 
Here is the link to the online form: Student Absence Excuse Form. You do not need to do both. 
We have a very limited time window in the morning to collect attendance, review phone messages, 
and review forms submitted online. Your timeliness in letting us know your child will be out helps us 
be as accurate as possible. While you may also want to let your child’s teacher know of the 
absence, please always let the main office know. This can alleviate miscommunication. Should you 
have questions, please let us know.

Thank you,
Mr. Cox

4th grade students working 
hard on 
place value. 

 Doughnuts with dad. 

http://www.bwls.net/EmploymentOpportunities.aspx
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJze5JCUwG5pKXFlOeqgKZdJudwquK7XvAtQFZRGHrdOXUmQ/viewform

